Results of survey on the impacts of CIDA funding delays on civil society organizations
[bookmark: _GoBack]OTTAWA - November 28, 2011 - A large number of Canadian civil society organizations (CSOs) involved in international development have been anxiously awaiting the Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA)'s announcements on calls for proposals launched months ago. CIDA has not respected the deadlines set for publishing the results, which is seriously undermining the capacity of CSOs to keep delivering development programs to assist the poorest and most marginalized in developing countries.
To illustrate the impacts of these delays, CSOs across Canada were asked to complete an online survey about the concrete impacts that funding announcement delays have had on their operations and development work. The survey was conducted from November 18-24, 2011 and sent to member organizations of CCIC and the Provincial and Regional Councils for International Cooperation. 
Read the full report

